DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
UNITED STATES ARMY INFANTRY SCHOOL
FORT BENNING, GEORGIA 31905

IN REPLY REFER TO

28 June 1971

Mr. Charles Ream
% University of Michigan
Ann Arbor, Michigan

Dear Mr. Ream:

The Leadership Department of the United States Army Infantry School is
presently developing a course entitled '"Leadership For Professionals."
It is envisioned that the final product will be exported to all major
posts and installations within the United States. 1In this regard, we
desire to publish a book of selected readings of articles which relate
to our general concept. This book would also receive Army-wide distri-
bution,

Of particular interest in the field of understanding the young soldier
of today is your article entitled "Youth Culture: Humanity's Last Chance.

This article would be of value to the Leadership Department in providing
background information for our instructors and in the development of a
book of selected readings. We would greatly appreciate your written
authorization to reprint the article, :

Sincerely,

ROBERT I, FARRIS
LTC, Infantry
Deputy Director, Leadership Department
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